
Sunday the 8th May 

Event Overview 

In 2022, we have been chosen as a charity partner by the Rotary for the Nidderdale Walk. We need at least 
10 supporters and then we receive 50% back of the entry fee our supporters have paid. 

There will be five routes - of approximately four, eight, fifteen, twenty two and twenty six miles. The routes all 
start from Pateley Bridge Scout Hall and head up Nidderdale towards, and for many beyond, Lofthouse 

Registration to take part in the event can be made on line with payment via debit / credit card or via PayPal. 

Anyone can take part, if you don’t have a buddy or a unit to walk with there will be leaders doing the 8 mile 
route and you are welcome to join this group. Please just email Rebecca.batsford@outlook.com so we know to 
look out for you and can arrange to meet up. 

The event will be open to runners and walkers who may complete whichever length route they wish. Numbers 
are not limited. Further information and a registration form can be found via the website: 
www.nidderdalewalk.com

Essential Information 

Date: Sunday 8th May 2022 

Times: 
22 and 26 mile routes (Scar House) 8.00am 
15 mile route (Lofthouse) 11.00am 
8 mile route (Bouthwaite) 12.00pm 
4 mile route (Wath) 2.00pm 

Applications to participate should be made online at www.nidderdalewalk.com no later than Thursday 5th 
May 2022, Ensure you put ‘Girlguiding, Birk Crag Centre’ as the charity. 

What to Wear: walking boots or sturdy walking shoes, comfortable clothing that can get dirty & waterproofs 
(more information available on registration). 

Cost: £2 - £20 depending on route / numbers selected 

Venue: Nidderdale (start Pateley Bridge Scout Hall) 

Transport – arrange own transport (more parking information available on registration).
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